Subject: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Steven Hankins

Date: Mon, Mar 20, 2023 at 8:29 PM
Subject: Support to 435 Barber Ave Addition
To: <planning@a2gov.org>

Ann Arbor ZBA,

My neighbor, Hurol Ulupinar, at 435 Baber Ave, would like to build an addition. After reviewing the plan submitted to
the city of Ann Arbor, we would like to inform you that we support and approve the house addition proposal.
Thank you,

Russell Hankins and Rachel Pacilio
430 Barber Ave



